jdecker@afdf.org

From: Doug Mecum - NOAA Federal <doug.mecum@noaa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 10:25 AM

To: jdecker@afdf.org

Subject: Fwd: Job Opportunity_ZP-0401-03/04 (Aquaculture Coordinator)

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Melissa Mountcastle - NOAA Federal <melissa.mountcastle@noaa.gov>
Date: May 16, 2019 at 11:18:10 AM PDT

To: _NMFS AKR Region <nmfs.akr.region@noaa.gov>

Cc: Peter Hagen <peter.hagen@noaa.gov>, Jenny Dear <jenny.dear@noaa.gov>
Subject: Job Opportunity_ZP-0401-03/04 (Aquaculture Coordinator)

Greetings All,

NOAA Fisheries Alaska Region is happy to announce the following job opportunity DE and MP
announcements for ZP-0401-03/04, Marine Resource Management Specialist (Aquaculture
Coordinator), will be posted tomorrow. The announcements will be open for 14 days, from
5/17/2019 to 5/30/2019. This job opportunity will be located in the Office of the Regional
Administrator (Juneau or Anchorage).

MAP: NMFS-2019-0022: https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/533960100
DE: NMFS-2019-0023: https://www.usajobs.gov/Getlob/ViewDetails/533960000

Applications are accepted via www.usajobs.gov. Please feel free to share this
information with interested persons.

Best wishes,
~Melissa

Melissa M. Mountcastle
Administrative Officer

NOAA Fisheries~Alaska Region
709 West 9th Street; Room 323A
PO Box 21668

Juneau, AK 99802

Office: 907.586.7640

Fax: 907-586-7255



